





Spring 6

Our Value this half term is Forgiveness

1st April 2019



Spring Reports

It has been a very busy Spring Term! We have opened our Peace Garden, had a very successful SIAMS, supported the NSPCC, Comic Relief, Bags2School and World Book Day, designed posters to protect our village from litter, watched a brilliant production of Alice in Wonderland in our school hall and attended various sporting events and shown great skill and sportsmanship. I think we need a bit of a rest! So, school finishes for the Easter break this Friday 5th April and we will return to school on **Tuesday 23rd April**, please note that Monday is a Bank Holiday!

Volunteers

A big thank you to all of you who have kindly volunteered to come in to help us improve an area of the playground. We will be meeting at school on Sunday 7th April at 10.00 until about 2ish and again at the same time on Monday 8th April.

Attendance

I am pleased to say that our attendance since the beginning of the year, in September, is **97%.** This is very good considering there were so many poorly children this term and is still higher than the national average by a good bit. My target for the end of the summer is still 98% and I am sure we can achieve that now

Your child's spring term report will be coming home on Thursday 4th April. Please take time to read it and discuss it with your child. This report is not about test results or data, it is about the children's attitudes towards their learning, homework and school life in general. These aspects are also important to help your child make good progress in all areas. You will be able to discuss the content of the reports with the class teacher at the next Parent Consultation Evenings, which will be held on **Tuesday 30th April** between **5.00-7.20** and

Wednesday 1st May between 3.40-5.50. The sign-up sheets will be available in the hall from 3.30 on the first day back at school, Tuesday 23rd April.

Please do not ask for an alternative slot to speak to the teachers. Mrs Delaine will send her own invites out for those parents with children on the SEN register.

Thank you.

that the cold and flu season has passed! Thank you all for your support with this.

Please note that after our Easter break, we will no longer be serving jacket potatoes for lunch. We will be reintroducing our Summer Buffett option from **April 23rd**.

Hope you all have a lovely Easter Break!

M Croskell
Headteacher